
Have you been affected by the recent floods?

Wednesday, September  4, 2024 
2 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

Southbury Senior Center
561 Main Street South,  Southbury, CT

Wednesday, September  4, 2024 
2 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

Southbury Senior Center
561 Main Street South,  Southbury, CT

Individuals unable to visit the recovery center are encouraged to schedule an appointment with
the Red Cross by calling 1-877-287-3327. This phone number is available 24 hours a day.  

 
RED CROSS IMPACT In the aftermath of severe weather that caused severe flooding across parts

of Connecticut, Red Cross volunteers continue to bring comfort and support to their neighbors.  
 

Since August 18, the Red Cross has provided support to impacted communities; providing 3100
meals and snacks, delivered emergency supplies to 220 families, including clean-up kits and other

supplies, have been distributed to people in need. To date, these relief operations have been
supported by more than 70 trained Red Cross disaster workers.  

The American Red Cross in Connecticut will host two Recovery Centers for all
Connecticut residents impacted by recent flooding. Red Cross recovery workers will

be available to assist eligible residents, and they will be joined by community and
state partners. No appointment necessary, walk-ins are welcome. 

Thursday, September 5, 2024 
2 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

Naugatuck YMCA 
284 Church Street,  Naugatuck, CT

Thursday, September 5, 2024 
2 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

Naugatuck YMCA 
284 Church Street,  Naugatuck, CT


